
Visit to Shek Kong Barracks 

(5 October 2024) 

 

The Yuen Long Pat Heung Rural Committee arranged the residents of Yuen Long District to visit 

Shek Kong Barracks on 5 October 2024 (Saturday). 44 of our students and their family members, led 

by MR. LO Wai-yan, Assistant Principal, and Ms. AU Shuk-ying, participated in the visit. This year 

marks the 75th anniversary of the founding of the People's Republic of China. On that day,       

Shek Kong Barracks hosted a series of National Day activities, including a flag-raising ceremony, 

martial arts performances, aerial displays, combat demonstrations, weapons and equipment 

exhibitions, and a simulated shooting experience. Participants also had the opportunity to taste the 

food served in the barracks. The visit allowed students to experience the country’s advanced military 

equipment firsthand and appreciate the strength of national defense. Additionally, interacting with the 

People’s Liberation Army stationed in Hong Kong (PLA) helped them understand the strength and 

determination of the people's army. This experience left everyone feeling deeply moved and proud, 

reinforcing their appreciation for the hard-won prosperity and stability.  

 

 
Assistant Principal LO Wai-yan (1st right) takes a group photo with the participants inside       

Shek Kong Barracks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
The People’s Liberation Army display their skillful landing performance 

 

 

 

 
The performance of an armed helicopter of the People’s Liberation Army 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
The performance of the PLA showcases a spirit of endurance and perseverance 

 

 

 

 
Our students receive the souvenir with great delight 


